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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:59 AM
To: 'Holly Laiben'
Subject: RE: fpl rate hike

Good morning Laiben,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Holly Laiben [mailto:laibenh@bellsouth.net]  
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 8:57 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: fpl rate hike 
 
I own Easy Livin' RV Park in Ft. Pierce Fl. and pay an average of $3000.00 per month on electric each month to FPL. 
Service is non existent.  Tree branches on the south side of the property are hitting hot wires on the 
transformers and causing sparks to fly.  I have campers directly under the lines staying in very flamable RV's.  I 
can't trim these branches in fear of being electrocuted. Between me and my tenants, we have made seven requests 
to have these trimmed before a major storm hits and have had promises to have it taken care of. The last request 
by my tenant, was answered by "It's the landowner's responsibility" For all of this service that I have not been 
given, they are asking for a raise.  Mike Laiben 772-461-0800 
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